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Per Diem Increase Advisory 
 
 
 
Per Diem Increase Effective 8-1-2002 
 
Effective on Thursday August 1, 2002, Pacer Stacktrain will implement a $5 
increase to its per diem rate schedule.  Once free time has expired, Pacer’s 
new per diem schedule will be as follows:  $30 day one through day 10; then 
$80 day 11 and beyond. 
 
The new per diem rate schedule will be applicable for both per diem charges 
accrued on equipment outgated and held beyond free time, and for 
equipment that dwells beyond free time on terminal (see note).   
 
Please make note of this information and inform those in your organization 
that need to know.  If you have any questions regarding this announcement 
please contact your Pacer Stacktrain Business Development or Pricing 
Representative.  
 
 



Note: As detailed in Stack Facts Bulletin # 297, effective Monday July 1, 
2002, Pacer Stacktrain will begin accessing per diem charges for Intermodal 
Equipment used in connection with shipments arranged by Pacer that dwell 
on railroad terminals in excess of free time. 
 
 
 

 


